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PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT

X-Ray services restored at the Labrador South Health Centre

Labrador-Grenfell Health is advising the public that x-ray services have been restored
at the Labrador South Health Centre.

Labrador-Grenfell Health thanks the public for their understanding and apologizes for
any inconvenience the disruption caused.
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